Highlights from April HOA meeting:
Yard waste collection is back to Wednesdays, per ADS.
Summer swim team! Get your kids ready for a fun summer of swimming by planning to join the ManorGate Marlins swim team. A parent information meeting will be held in early May. Make sure you visit the ManorGate Marlins website for the date and plan to register your kids. Summer swim team is the perfect way for your children to learn and perfect an important life skill, get exercise, and have a super social team experience. Go Marlins!

The next book club meeting is Tuesday, May 10 at 7pm at the clubhouse. The book for review is Hidden Valley Road by Robert Kolker. We look forward to welcoming you to the conversation.

End of the School Year Party - a celebration of the end of the school year will be held on Friday, June 10 from 5:30pm - 7:30pm at the ManorGate pool. Watch for details to come about this fun community event.

Storm Water Pond Update – The County has completed a design plan including drawings of the transfer plan. This completes the exploration, lab testing and geotechnical engineering analysis of the project. The next step is County bidding and award of a contract followed by construction. They are many months from completion. Click here to see the entire plan.

Community Yard Sale - ManorGate will advertise a neighborhood yard sale for Saturday, June 11. Participants will host sales in their own yards and driveways, and the event will be promoted throughout the area. Watch for more details next month.
Opening day at the pool is Saturday, May 28. The pool will be open daily from 11am – 8pm. Please note that there will be some Wednesday evenings (listed on the ManorGate website) when the pool will close early for swim team meets. The swim team practices in the afternoons before school gets out for the summer using three lanes in the pool, leaving the rest of the pool for the community to use. Once school gets out for the summer, the team practices are each morning before the pool opens to the community. 

The Neighborhood Watch needs more volunteers. It's a small amount of your time to help keep our community safe. Volunteer slots are open for both owners and renters.  Email now to get signed up for the next training session. 
The next HOA meeting is May 27 at 7pm. It will be online. The code will be sent by the property manager the week before the meeting. Remember, the approved meeting minutes are always
available on the Gates Hudson portal if you miss a meeting.
Sincerely,
Ashley Prime
Gates Hudson Community Management on behalf of Green Trails Homeowners Association
(703) 752-8300 | https://gateshudson.com/community-management
